
Keeping safe on-line - April 2020

Keeping safe on-line - just to reiterate part of what Wendy Human, UK Commissioner for Programme Assurance said in her email earlier today: 'Keeping young people and volunteers safe is the number one concern for all of us at Scouts. That’s why we all need to continue to follow the Code of Behaviour set out in the Yellow Card when connecting with young people online. Online as much as in the real world, a young person should never be in a one-to-one situation with an adult. For more information, including safeguarding measures relating to different online activities, take a look at our guidance about staying safe online.' The link is https://tinyurl.com/wyavqsu

